GOVERNMENT OF DUBAI

Administrative Circular No. (3/2017)

Caution: Passengers allowed in vehicle cabin

Issued: 13" April 2017

All employees of Waste Management
Department

Dear All,

It has been brought to our attention that some
of the users of the Department's vehicles are
not complying with the federal traffic laws,
which stipulate compliance with the maximum
number of passengers allowed on board
according to the registration card of the

vehicle.

In accordance with our commitment to fully
implement all provisions of the Federal Traffic
Law, avoid traffic violations/fines and
maintain the health and safety of all
employees, we recommend all users to adhere
to the specified number of passengers for each

vehicle.

As the issue has been clarified, strict
compliance is expected from all concerned

Department staff.

Director of Waste Management Department
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Our Vision: Developing a happy and sustainable city
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